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Please see the attached approval document from New Hampshire Fish & Game for the 2018 HELDCA regulated shooting permit.  Only dates approved by the Corps can be utilized.
Also, remember to give any out-of-state bird supplier the permit number of 2018-10 for their records with the New Hampshire Department of Agriculture when they bring any birds into New Hampshire from any other state.  There is no need to notify anyone if you buy your birds from an approved dealer within New Hampshire.   If the supplier does not send in its necessary paperwork regarding the importation you must do so yourself with the Department of Agriculture.  Their contact information is:
NH Department of Agriculture, Markets and Food
Mailing: PO Box 2042, Concord NH 03302 -2042
Physical: 25 Capitol Street, Second Floor, Concord, NH 03301
(603) 271-3551 | fax: (603) 271-1109

-Richard C. Dwyer

HELDCA Secretary
